
1445 South Spectrum Boulevard, Suite 102 

Chandler, AZ 85286 

USA 

 

March 27, 2023 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
445 12th ST SW 
Washington, DC 20554 

 
 

RE: REQUEST FOR CHANGE IN ID 
 
Quectel Wireless Solutions Company Limited Original FCC ID: XMR2020RM502QAE 
Original Grant Date: 12/03/2020 
Viavi Solutions Inc. New FCC ID: WUW-RM502QAE 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Viavi Solutions Inc., verifies the equipment bearing the modified identification does not 
differ from the original equipment, there are no differences in terms of both hardware and 
software.  The only difference is branding: the original equipment carries Quectel 
Wireless Solutions Company Limited brand, the equipment bearing the changed 
identification carries Viavi Solutions Inc. brand. 
 
The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment 
bearing the changed identification. 
 
If you require any additional information, please contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jaryk Kuzel 
Compliance Manager 
(240) 404-2571 

jaryk.kuzel@viavisolutions.com 
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